
Dear Amazing Fourth Grader,

Hello!  Welcome to Ms. Darragh’s classroom (Room 117).  I 
am looking forward to meeting you and having a very successful 
and productive year together.  I hope that you are taking the time 
to enjoy some fun summer activities with your friends and your 
family.  Hopefully, you found a great book to read that you can 
share with me in September.  A fourth grade classroom supply list 
is posted on the Titusville website.  Occasionally, we may need 
additional supplies throughout the year.  Please remember to 
label everything with your first and last name.  I look forward to 
having you as a part of my fourth grade community where we can 
grow together as learners.  The google classroom code for our 
class is xqyc3tb.  I hope that you enjoy the rest of your summer 
break and will see you soon.

Sincerely,

Ms. Darragh


